






A13. CIRCULARS 

• FE 03-22 lnnovateUS
• FE 02-22 Skills Focus

Mrs Campbell referred the Committee to the tabled circulars. 

Mr Swail advised that the lnnovateUS programme benefits local businesses to build 
relationships and upskill various organisations in a range of activities. 

A14. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Mr Saunders thanked Committee Members and the Finance team for their sterling work 
over the years. 

Mr Doran thanked Mr Saunders for his consistent guidance and support during the course 
of his tenure as Chair. 

Mrs Campbell advised that the cleaning and catering contract with Mount Charles is due to 
expire in July and early engagement with CPD has resulted in a recommendation to extend 
the current contract for a period of 1 year. Committee Members endorsed this approach for 
approval at the next meeting of the full Governing Body. 

Mr Swail reminded Members of the upcoming sponsored cycle event supporting Air 
Ambulance NI and encouraged the aid of the Governing Body. 

A15. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting of Finance and General Purposes Committee is scheduled to take place 
on Tuesday 18 October 2022 at 17.30 via teleconference. 

The meeting concluded at 18.52. 
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